Ramona Municipal Water District

December 6, 2018

ADDENDUM No. 1

PREPARED BY: Ricardo Soto, P.E.

PROJECT: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS - 2018 RMWD WATER MASTER PLAN

For which proposals will be received until 10:00 am on Wednesday, December 12, 2018 at the
office of the Ramona Municipal Water District, 105 Earlham St. Ramona, CA 92065.

The following are responses to questions posed by various firms in regards to this RFP:
1. What is the District’s budget for the project?

Response: The District has not published a budget for the purposes of this RFP.

2. Will the District’s GIS files be made available for the purposes of proposal and fee
development?

Response: GIS flies will be made available to the selected consultant.
3. Does the District have any AMI/AMR data? If so, when will this data be made available?
Response: Meter data will be made available to the selected consultant.

4. The Draft Master Plan report is the only place in the RFP where recycled water is
mentioned. Will all relevant recycled water information be directly provided by the District?

Response: Recycled water will not be evaluated as part of the Water Master
Plan. Ignore reference to recycled water.

5. What is meant by draft and final intermediate deliverables? Is this the same as the 75%
draft?

Response: The deliverable include the draft intermediate deliverable represented by the
Technical Memoranda. The draft and final reports are also deliverables. The Consultant shall
define the deliverables in accordance with the RFP and their proposed approach to the work.

6. It looks like this is an open to all firms — does that mean Dudek will be able to propose?

Response: Dudek will not be pursuing this project.



